
From: Terri Graham
To: Terri Graham
Subject: RE: Annexation Application for 2451 Adams Drive
Date: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 3:32:40 PM

 
 

From: Northrup, Jay [mailto:Jay.Northrup@cobbcounty.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2018 4:33 PM
To: Ken Suddreth <ksuddreth@smyrnaga.gov>; Russell G. Martin <rgmartin@smyrnaga.gov>
Cc: Gaines, Jason <Jason.Gaines@cobbcounty.org>
Subject: Annexation Application for 2451 Adams Drive
 
Good Afternoon Mr. Suddreth and Mr. Martin,
 
I have been informed by the Commissioner in who’s district in which it is located that we will not be
sending a Notice of Response regarding the annexation application for 2451 Adams Drive.  In
accordance with the Intergovernmental Agreement on Land Use, we did not respond within the
required timeframe, so the city may proceed with the annexation as if we did not object.  I regret
this is as formal a response as we will be making.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call. 
Thank you.
 

Jay Northrup, AICP                             
Intergovernmental Coordinator           
Cobb County                                         
Community Development Agency         
Planning Division                                 
Post Office Box 649                              
Marietta, Georgia 30061-0649              
T:  (770) 528-2199                                
F:  (770)528-2161                                 
E: jay.northrup@cobbcounty.org
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